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The Great Park,Windsor, Berkshire. SL4 2HP

Telephone: 01784 434274
Headteacher: Mrs. B. Coombridge
9th September 2016
Dear Parents,

I would like to take the opportunity to introduce myself, welcome you to Year 4 and give you an idea of what to expect this school year.

As most of you are aware I joined The Royal School as a Student Teacher last October, I am delighted to be taking up my first teaching post at The Royal and I am very excited to be spending my first year as a qualified teacher in Year four! I have had a very busy summer moving house, going on holiday and endured a very rainy weekend in Devon attempting to learn how to surf! I now feel totally prepared Sawyers Croft and Longridge!

Our topic for Term 1 is ‘The Saxons’ this will link through most of the non-curricular subjects, and also into our English lessons, which will be pirate based. During Term 1 in Maths, we will be covering lots of areas from the National Curriculum, including Mental addition and subtraction, Problem solving, Number and place value, Mental multiplication and division, Problem solving, Measurement, Decimals and percentages, Written addition and subtraction.
I am thrilled to let you know that Mrs. Wren will once again be working alongside me in Year 4. She is a fountain of all knowledge, I am very lucky to have the opportunity to work alongside her!

The children will continue to receive homework weekly. This will be handed in on a Monday and will be sent back out on the Tuesday to allow time for marking. Spellings will also be set with homework ready for a test on the following Monday and times tables should continue to be learnt at home and will be tested daily at random. PE days this term will be on a Monday and a Friday, but children should have their kits in school all week incase we have any unexpected sporting activities throughout the week. Please can you ensure that all clothing is clearly labelled. 

Fruit is not provided every day for the children in Key Stage 2 so your child can bring in a piece of fresh fruit for their morning break if they wish. They should also have a clearly labelled water bottle which will be kept in the classroom.

As a reward, in Year 4 we have a class mascot, which is a Panda whose name is Ping! Each week a child gets to take it home for showing us how much they love to learn, being a kind friend or any other exceptionally good behaviour. Ping will also come home with a book, if you wish you and your child can include pictures and writing about the adventures you have got up to over the weekend!

I am incredibly excited about what the next academic year holds for us in year four! As ever we have lots of exciting things to look forward to. Please feel free to ask any questions which you may have. I look forward to working alongside you this school year. 

Miss Baldock

Class Teacher
(Crown Aided)
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     e-mail:  theroyalschool@rbwm.org.uk


     website:   www.theroyalschool.org.uk   
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